
 

Principals Message 

Welcome Back! 

It was great to see our stu-

dents and parents after a 

relaxing summer break! 

September has already 

flown by and it was a busy 

month!  Volleyball and 

cross-country are in full 

swing, competing in tour-

naments and meets!  I 

would like to thank our 

coaches for, once again, 

volunteering their time to 

provide our students with 

opportunities outside the 

classroom! 

On Sept. 21st we hosted 

our annual Terry Fox Run/

Community BBQ.  I would 

like to thank our SCC and 

volunteers for their efforts in 

providing hotdogs and 

burgers for our students 

and community members.  

It was greatly appreciated!  

I would also like to thank 

students who walked/ran 

through less than ideal 

weather that day!  It was 

awesome to see everyone 

putting in a stellar effort in 

memory of Terry Fox and 

the fight against cancer!   

Once again, the staff of 

Perdue School will be work-

ing on the goal of 

“Creating A Love of         

Literacy.”  We will continue 

to promote the “ Love of 

Reading” while incorporat-

ing a “ Love of Writing.”  I 

will be sharing more about 

our goals in the coming 

months. 

Congratulations to the    

following staff members on 

their Service Awards in 

PSSD.  Your positive atti-

tude and dedication are 

greatly appreciated. 

- Margo Weir, Chantelle 

Gamble, Jason Brandt, 

Jessica Braun, Chelsey 

Bourgonje 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perdue School SCC 

The 2018/2019 SCC      

members are: 

Denise McBee, Kristal Ma-

son, Janet Hanson, Jackie 

Nixey, Tanya Fyson and 

Amber Zbeeshko 

 

Perdue School September News: 

November 5: Gr.11/12 Career Day 

November 8: Report Cards (K-12) 

November 9: No School 

November 12: No School  

November 14: Take your kid to work day 

November 20: Picture Re-Takes 

 



 

For the 2018 Terry Fox campaign 

we raised $450.56 

THANK YOU! 
      Remember 

Punch cards are availa-
ble at the booth in $5, $10 &$20.  
This is a great tool when you 
don’t have cash on hand. 

Grilled Cheese: served daily 

Pizza: served Wednesdays 
     Cheese and Pepperoni 

NO TABBING AT THE BOOTH 

Grade 12  - SOUP fundraiser will be 

starting October 18 

Soup days 

will be  

every Thursday. 

Soup and Bun $2.50 

 

*On-line bookings available soon* 

Need an idea for supper?  Eat at the 

school! 

There will be a Spaghetti Supper 

 

Students $3.50 

Adults $5.00 

 

Meal includes:    tomato or meat sauce, caesar salad,          

      dessert and drink 

 

Take-out option will be available 

REMINDER: 

If your child/children will not be on 

the bus after school please either: 

1) Write in their communicator 

2) Message their teacher 

3) Call or email the school 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fthecityschool.edu.pk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F05%2Fimportant-dates-570x230.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fthecityschool.edu.pk%2Fimportant-dates-students%2F&docid=OORQMggZsqjTZM&tbnid=7EkPiQYuKCbMyM%3A&


 

Take advantage of communicating with your child's 

teacher.  Here is how! 

1) Student Daily Communicator - check your child’s com-

municator daily for important notes and leave any infor-

mation you need the teacher to receive  

2) Remind /Seesaw - For your convenience send your 

child's teacher a message through their classroom apps.  

Communication between parent and teacher is private.  

Sign up if you haven't done so already 

 

 
Watch for further infor-

mation about what     

exciting things will be 

happening at Perdue 

School for that week 

October 15-21 
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 Calling the School 

If you are unable 

to reach anyone 

at the school, 
please leave a 

message and we 

will return your call as soon as 

we can. 

When ordering from the Scholas-

tics book orders please either: 

1) Order on-line 

2) Pay by check 

paying by cash is not ideal. 

Elementary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017/2018 

Order your 2017/2018 yearbook by:          

October 31 @ $28 pr book 

Cash or Cheques payable to:                    

Prairie Spirit School Division 

 

Also available at Student Led  

Conference 

 

Safety smarts 

Help your child travel safely to and from 

school. Explain that it’s important 

to avoid horseplay at the bus stop and 

to stay away from the street. If your 

youngster walks to school, make sure 

she sticks with a group. And if you 

drive, drop her at the designated spot, 

remember to stop for school buses 

loading or unloading children. 

Oct. 25, 2018 

PICTURE  

DAY!! 

 Reminder 

Please get those 

student information 

forms filled out and 

sent back to the 

school ASAP! 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.winsidewildcats.org%2Fvimages%2Fshared%2Fvnews%2Fstories%2F5727b420dbca8%2F1_yearbook.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Folinda.bousd.us%2Fcms%2FOne.aspx%3FportalId%3D225562%26pageId%3D2557044&docid=anvLdYyq5Y
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  Day 3    Day 4  Day 5 

Day 6 Day 1   Day 2   Day 3 

Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 Day 2 

 

 

 

 

 Day 2

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

 

 

Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 

Day 2 Day 3  Day 4 

Day 4 

 

First Soup 

Day 

 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Prep Day   

 

 

 

Rock & Roll 

Literacy with 

Sigmund 

Brouwer 

STUDENT LED 

CONFERENCES 

 

 

Hotdog 

Hot Meal 

Kindergarten 

 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

HALLOWEEN 

SLC’s 

Picture Day 

Thanksgiving 

Day in Lieu 

Kindergarten 

Sr. Boys VBall 

Home      

Tourney 


